
 

CIRCULAR 2018/19 TL040 

 

To: Parents/Guardians of all Yr 12 students 

Cc: Bursar 

 

December 2018 

 

Year 12 Parent Teacher Consultations 

 

Year 12 students are entering the final stages of their education in Blackwater Integrated College.   

 

It is now important for teachers and parents/guardians to meet to discuss issues which may have an 

impact on progress and to consider how we can best support our students both at home and in college 

as they work towards their final examinations.  

 

To this end, a parent consultation afternoon has been organised for Friday 4th January from 1.00pm – 

2.30pm 

 

It is important that students attend this consultation afternoon along with their parents/guardians to 

meet with individual subject teachers.    

 

As I am sure you appreciate some subjects such as English and Mathematics will have large numbers of 

appointments so their interview times will be limited.  If however you need additional time we will make 

alternative arrangements for you to speak with the required teacher. 

 

Once again many thanks for your continued support.  

 

 

 

Colin Jones 

Pastoral Coordinator 

 

 

 


